
The Time 
To Save 
Your Job 
Is NOW!

The very existence of 
this hospital is in danger. 
Its re-designation would 
mean the loss of dozens 
of seasoned mental health 
care workers, much like 
Vermont experienced 
after Hurricane Irene.

A proposal to privatize VPCH and send your job to UVMMC is on the 
table right now, and it would: 

•	 Re-designate VPCH as a secure-residential facility with 
significantly fewer staff positions; and

•	 Transfer VPCH’s Level I beds to a new, UVMMC-owned facility.

Emergency Meeting – August 15 – 3:00 p.m.
VSEA Headquarters, 155 State Street, Montpelier
Come with ideas to respond to the threat. Pizza!

Contact Union Organizer, Danielle Warner to RSVP for this very important 
meeting, concerning VPCH’s future. (802) 477-2412 or dwarner@vsea.org


